
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry, Bureau of Parks 

and Lands, is conducting a competitive bid process for the Griffith Head 

Bridge Replacement at Reid State Park, located in Georgetown, Maine.  

Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 

2:00 p.m. on September 8th, 2022. 

 

The Work includes the removal and replacement of the existing timber 

bridge. The approximate 85’ long x 23’-2” wide bridge is on an internal 

park road. The existing bridge will be removed, and a new bridge will be 

constructed using glue-laminated pressure-treated beams. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

